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Gung Hay Fat Choy! 

Happy New Year!  

 

EYFS celebrated Chinese New Year last week. It 

was the Year of the Rat. 

We tasted Chinese food—spring rolls, noodles, egg 

fried rice, prawn crackers and oranges.  

Everything tasted really delicious!  

We did some arts and crafts too!  

 

 

Hello everyone,  

How time flies!  It’s the end of the month and if you 

are not aware, Britain is coming out from the EU - It’s 

Brexit Day!!  I am sure some of us are happy about 

this, but there are also some unhappy people among 

us - and …there are those of us who still remains 

unsure of the decision.  But nevertheless, it is 

happening ….today! 

Term 2 is a busy one - particularly so for Year 11 

students with coursework commitments for their final 

exams. 

You should receive a letter to day about how the 

senior school staff will help to support your child with 

homework challenges and a timetable for homework 

clubs is featured overleaf. 

Swimming Sessions  

Reception and Year 1-2 swimming lessons will be 

resuming from Tuesday 4th February 2020. Please 

ensure your child is prepared with sun lotion, 

appropriate swim wear for such lessons. 

During senior’s swimming sessions, Mrs Debbie 

Augustus has volunteered to support Mr Duncan with 

teaching as well. 

School Uniform Shirts 

We have extended the closing date for the ordering of 

uniform shirts to 7th February 2020. Reminder that 

this is a special order, until a bulk order is placed; 

however a date is still to be confirmed. 

If you require new shirts for your child/ren, between 

now and September, I would be grateful if you could 

complete the order form attached and return it to the 

school office by 7th February 2020. 

Use of Mobile Phones 

Students are reminded that mobile phones are not 

allowed at school. 

 

Nursery/Reception - Chinese Day  
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French Lessons 

Congratulations to Izzy Lutman in Year 7, Adele 

Thomas in Year 8 and Neve Smith in Year 9 for 

achieving the highest scores in their French test last 

week. 

In the senior school there have been a number of 

students coming late to lessons and leaving the class 

to go to the water fountain. Students are encouraged 

to have their water bottles with them to avoid missing 

parts of their lessons. Grateful if this can be adhered 

to.  

Have a great weekend! 

Ms Carolyn Yon 

Acting Head Teacher, TBS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework clubs 

Term 2  

Lunch break 

 

Special lunch 

time support 

 

After school 

Special after school 

support 

3.30pm – 

4.30pm 

4.15pm – 

5.00pm 

Monday ICT - 

Homework club 

Bus. Studies 

– Yr 10 & 11 

Music -Violin 

club 

  

Tuesday ICT - 

Homework club 

Art – Yr 10 & 

11 
   

Wednesday  

 

ICT – Year 

11 only 

Homework 

club – KS3 

Business 

Studies Yr 11 

 

Thursday ICT - 

Homework club 

Art – Yr 10 & 

11 
Homework 

club – KS4 

Art – Yr 10 & 11 – KA, KY, TS, CY + 

WL – till 5.00pm      RT(4.30pm) 

Music -Violin 

club 

Eng – Yr 11 – 

SC + LM 

ASDAN – Yr 10 

& 11 – SC, CP & 

TW 

DT – LM 

Friday ICT - 

Homework club 

Art – Yr 10 & 

11 
This could be arranged if Yr 11 students fail 

to attend sessions or meet project 

deadlines 
 

Please ensure that your child has adequate refreshment to have at 3.20pm on the scheduled days. 

Students who are attending after school clubs must sign up at the school office so that we can 

arrange for the bus to take them home.  If there is no space on the bus, as a result of not signing 

in, then it will be the responsibility of the parents to come and collect their child. 

Buses laid on, are driven by voluntary helpers on all club days. 


